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Caution!  This email is from an external address and contains a link. Use caution when following links as they could open malicious web sites. 

Hi Adeline, 

Thank you for your email. I appreciate and respect your desire to meet expectations. 

I am not requesting a meeting at this time, just wanting to chat for a moment.  

Since you have been appointed as the new health officer, I want to dispel one of the myths that our 
local media has been reporting (regarding health department funding in 2023). Several people have 
brought this concern to me, and I want to make sure you hear from me directly. 

Please call or text at your convenience. My cell # is below. 

I look forward to meeting formally in the future. 

Thanks & Merry Christmas, 

Joe Moss 
616.402.7751 



We value your feedback! Customer service is important to us, please CLICK HERE to complete a brief survey 
about your experience.

Confidentiality notice: This message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the use of authorized recipient(s) and may contain confidential, privileged 
and/or Protected Health Information as such term is defined under the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 (HIPAA). Any unauthorized 
review, use, disclosure or distribution of this communication(s) is expressly prohibited. If you are not an authorized recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-
mail and destroy any and all copies of the original message.
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